

## Newsletter

Friday 27th May 2022 - Newsletter 29

A message from Miss Towler...

Dear Parents and Carers,

Well in a blink of an eye the first of our summer half terms is over. What a fabulous afternoon we had celebrating the Queen's Platinum Jubilee. Thank you so much to all those families who were able to join the picnic and got in the Platinum Party spirit! It has been a really special end to the half term. Thank you also to our wonderful TPAC volunteers who added the extra sparkle to our party! I am really



pleased to share that we raised £236 with the tombola and various stalls which is amazing! Thank you for all your generous contributions.

Next term will see us start to put in the plans for our transition arrangements. Our Year 6 pupils will spend two days at Tadcaster Grammar School and the rest of the children will be given the opportunity to meet next year's teaching teams as they experience learning in the next year group. We can't wait!

Have a wonderful half term and enjoy the Jubilee celebrations that will no doubt be held over the coming days. Don't forget that the children will not return to school till Tuesday 7th June as the staff will be busy training.

Have a lovely half term, Caroline Towler, Headteacher

presents
£3.50 per present
on sale Weds 15th June
presents suitable for Dad,
Step-Dad and Grandad

SUPER
DAD
SUPER
DAD

This week's attendance:93.82%
Our school attendance target is 97%.
Top team attendance is: Jupiter:98%

Venus Reception: 87.22%

Neptune: 94.62% Saturn 94.4%

Please remember to contact school before 9am if your child is going to be absent. Thank you.

Reminder: Please do not book holidays in term time



## UPDATED: Dates for your diary for the coming weeks

Please see dates for the diary. We will always try to give you as much notice as possible if circumstances mean that dates need amending.



Dates	What's happening at TPA?
Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June	Half Term holiday
Monday 6th June	TRAINING DAY - school closed to children
Tuesday 7th June	School reopens - children back to school. No clubs this week.
Tuesday 7th June - Friday 10th June	Year One Phonics Screening Checks carried out for all pupils in Year One this week. Please do not arrange appointments or holidays for Y1 pupils.
Tuesday 13th June	Blue Cross Animal Trust visiting Team Jupiter and Team Saturn for a Pets and our wellbeing session
	NEW: Extra Curricular KS1 and KS2 Dance Club with Hannah from YDS 3.30pm - 4.30pm
Wednesday 14th June	Swimming for Team Neptune
	NEW:Extra Curricular KS1 Music Club with Mrs Oldfield 3.30pm - 4.30pm NEW:Extra Curricular KS2 Art Club with Mrs Brooke 3.30pm - 4.30pm NEW: Extra Curricular Reception Craft Club 3.20pm - 4.15pm
Thursday 15th June	NEW: Extra Curricular KS2 Football Club with Alex from York FC Foundation 3.30pm - 4.30pm
Tuesday 7th June - Friday 17th June	Year Four Multiplication Test Check carried out for all pupils in Year Four in June. Please do not arrange appointments or holidays for Y4 pupils.
Friday 24th June - Sunday 26th June	Kingswood Residential for children in Years 4-6 (Further details have been shared with all children attending Kingswood)
Wednesday 6th July & Thursday 7th July	Transition Dates - Year 6 to visit TGS. All other year groups to move up to experience their new year groups. More details to follow.
Tuesday 12th July	Year 6 Celebration Awards Evening - A special farewell to our Year 6 Dream Team. More details to follow.
Wednesday 20th July	Musical Showcase Evening - On this evening there will be an opportunity to celebrate in some of the fabulous learning going on in school as part of our Music and singing sessions. More details to follow!

## Become a School Governor

Would you be interested in supporting your child's school as a school governor?

We are looking to grow our Local Governing Body and are asking Parents and Carers if they would like to be involved in shaping the development of our wonderful school. If you are interested in becoming one of our Governors and are happy to meet six times a



year (once a half term) for a couple of hours each meeting, please contact Miss Towler.

Click here to find out more about what it means to be a school governor: Become a Governor

## Look at our learning coming alive!















Twitter at TPA

Please click on the link below to see if your child is appearing on Twitter right now! Tadcaster Primary Academy (@TadPrimaryAcad)